
From: Villarreal, Christopher 
Sent: 1/13/2012 3:10:02 PM 
To: Warner, Christopher (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: R08 12 009, Smart Grid OIR, Letter for Extension of Time to Paul Clanon 

Hi Chris, 

I don't know when the letter will come out, but I'm not expecting him to deny it, 

Chris 

From: Warner, Christopher (Law) [mailto:GW5@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 12:48 PM 
To: Villarreal, Christopher 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney! Redacted 
Subject: FW: R08 12 009, Smart Grid OIR, Letter for Extension of Time to Paul Clanon 

Chris, thx for your guidance on this extension request - any sense of when we might hear back from 
the Exec Dir? We did not want to bug anybody because yesterday was a Commission meeting day, but 
we also know Monday is a holiday, 

Thx! 

Chris 

From: Way, Martie 
Sent: Wednesday, J 
To: Adams, Dionne; 

[annarv 11 7017 10:35 AM 
Redacted RegRelCPUCCases; Doyle, Conor; Hietbrink, Kevin; Warner, 

Christopher (Law); 'wmn@rnur.ra.nov': 'vih@rpuc.ca.gov'; 'ab2@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mc3@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'jdr@cpuc.ca.gov'; Redacted 
'fxg@cpuc.ca.gov'; cde@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mzx@c 
'rhh@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: R08 12 009, Smart Grid OIR, Letter for Extension of Time to Paul Clanon 

rae@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'dfl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
puc.ca.gov'; 'ag2@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'; 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

Enclosed please find Request for Extension of Time to Comply with January 30, 2012 Deadline in 
Decision 11-07-056 for Filing Applications to Provide Third Party Access to Customer Energy Usage 
which was submitted to Mr. Paul Clanon, Executive Director of the California Public Utilities Commission 
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mailto:GW5@pge.com


on this date. 

Martie L. Way, on behalf of 
Christopher J. Warner 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

If you have any difficulty opening the attachment(s), please notify Martie L. Way, tel (415) 973-0177, fax 
(415) 973-5520, MLWk@pge.com 

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees who are being served. 
The service list has been split into 20-addressee groups, to avoid rejection by CPUC and other e-mail 
servers. 

Please note that the PG&E law department does not maintain the official service list for docket no. R08 
12 009. If you would no longer like to receive documents regarding this docket, please contact the 
CPUC Process Office directly via email at Process_Office@cpuc.ca.gov or by phone at 415-703-2021 
to remove yourself from the official service list. 
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